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SB 2137 is not about baiting.  It is about being able to hunt over bait. 

 

You can dump a bucket of corn and shoot pictures with a camera but not shoot your bow or gun in the name of preventing 

CWD. 

 

This makes no sense.  It would appear that a bow or a gun is more likely to cause CWD than a camera. 

 

Vote for passage of SB 2137.  Thank you. 


